
(Translation) 
 

 

STC-CS-2564-82 
 
September 22, 2021 

 
Subject  :  Notification on changing the substitution of the 2021 annual holiday  

 

To          :  President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

According to the Cabinet’s resolution which approved to change substitution holiday from Monday 

October 25, 2021 to Friday October 22, 2021, the Samart Telcoms Public Company Limited (“the Company”), 

would like to notify the change of the substitution holiday for Chulalongkorn Day from Monday October 25, 2021 

to Friday October 22, 2021 instead. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  
 
 

 
                                                                                         Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 -Signature- 
   
                                                  (Mr.Jong   Diloksombat) 

           President  
 
 
 
 

  


